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The Villager of the Year program, sponsored by the Association, recognizes 
individual residents or group of residents who exemplify what it means to be a 
Villager by volunteering their time and talent to create the ‘Good Life in the 
Villages’. The program started in 1990. Any resident of the Villages has the 
opportunity to nominate a candidate(s) for Villager of the Year. In the spring of 
each year the Board requests nominations for Villager of the Year for the prior 
year. A Committee of non Board members evaluates the nominations and selects 
the Villager of the Year. The selected Villager of the Year is presented a plaque 
acknowledging their contributions at a Board Meeting in April. A plaque is also 
added to the Villager of the Year recognition wall in Lounge 1. 


